
Hi Janice,  

Thank you for your help. I wanted to go over a few things with you because I think they may be 

errors. I hoped we could clarify before submitting a formal comment.  

The report states that DWA has had Gross Alpha and Uranium violations (specifically in the chart on p. 

187) and we’ve never had such violations. Additionally, Page 108 lists us for uranium and states that 

funding sources available are Safe Drinking Water revolving fund, Prop 84 and Prop 50. The definition 

says that we have received those funds. We have not.  

Could you please provide some clarification on those items?  

Thank you,  

Katie Ruark Public 

Information Associate 

Desert Water Agency  

(760) 323-4971 ext. 184  

kruark@dwa.or

g www.dwa.org  


